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July 21, 2023 
 

Sent electronically to: Tallman Trask at tallman.trask@gmail.com  
 
Subject:  Complaint filed against Bob Ferguson, PDC Case 137263 
 
Dear Tallman Trask: 
 
This letter is to notify you that after conducting a preliminary review and assessment of 
the complaint you filed against Bob Ferguson, a 2024 candidate for Governor, PDC staff 
opened a formal investigation and held an Initial Hearing (Case Status Review) on July 
21, 2023, pursuant to RCW 42.17A.755, and WACs 390-37-060 and 390-37-071. 
 
After completing its investigation, PDC staff will inform you of the disposition of this 
case. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Phil Stutzman, Compliance Officer, at 
pdc@pdc.wa.gov or by phone at 360-664-8853. 
 
Sincerely, 
Electronically Signed Kim Bradford 
Kim Bradford 
Deputy Director 
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